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Dear friends and family of Rosade Bonsai Studio, 
   We all know that life is not easy but for us this new year 2019 has been 
particularly tough. Due to an unforeseen health issue we have had to place our 
Beginners and Indoor classes on the back burner but nevertheless Chase is 
holding All Day Open Workshops and continues to be available for his students 
and friends for bonsai maintenance and guidance.
   Thank you very much for your patience and understanding and don’t hesitate 
to call if we can help you with your bonsai needs or questions. 
   May you have a great spring, summer and autumn.

   Your friends always,
   Chase and Soli

WORLD BONSAI DAY IS A GO



Spring Open House at Rosade Bonsai Studio

You are invited to help us celebrate

WORLD BONSAI DAY May 11, 2019, 10am - 4pm

Featured artist:
Sean Smith
Sean Smith is a true artist! Those of you 
who have met Sean have rarely met a bonsai 
master who also excels in several other arts 
related to bonsai, suiseki, pottery and 
bonsai stands. In addition to watching 
Sean demonstrate his extraordinary bonsai 
talent he will share his knowledge of bonsai 
related arts

   SuisekiStand

Pot

Great friend of RBS. He will 
demonstrate and do hands on 
guidance for those interested in 
creating their own pot or tray.
Fee: Minimal cost for materials

Young Choe, 
with her usual smile 
and a true artist will 
delight us with her 
unique and beautiful 
kusamono creations. 

Doylestown PA

Ron Ansdress
Happy Potter

Wear Your Favorite 
WORLD BONSAI DAY 

T-Shirt



Breaking News

Fruit

Flower

   Our bonsai never cease to amaze us! We 
are grateful for the many ways they show 
their appreciation for the care and love we 
give them.
   This spring one of our youngest Jabotica-
bas (Myrciaria cauliflora), approximately 30 
years old, surprised us with producing its first 
fruit in an indoor environment facing south.
Though still just appearing, with these photos 
we share our joy!
Chase and Soli

Chase Spring Tips

Spring is here but still cold at night with a chance of frost till May!
we have most evergreens and a few deciduous bonsai outside on on benches 
already being very careful with the new growth.
If it does not freeze again:
     • Put the plants on the ground and cover with sheets to keep the frost and 
        cold weather off the the plants.
Many deciduous bonsai are still protected, a good tip is:
     • Start pinching new growth to keep them in bounds.
Should you miss this spring’s growth you can:
     • Cut back and leaf prune in June.
        Remember evergreens need full sun at this moment.
     • Start fertiliizing with both liquid and dry organic fertilizer.
Give a call if you have any questions.

Jaboticabas (Myrciaria cauliflora)


